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$2.66 Million Goal: $3 Million

Coming Up: 
We have a meeting scheduled 
with the Mabee Foundation on 
Wednesday, April 17th at 2pm.
wnhfoundation.org/2ndcentury

SCC Updates/News: 
Keep listening to KSOK on Mondays and Thursdays at 8:15am 
to hear your fellow campaign volunteers on the radio. The next 
ones up are Dr. Miller and Ben Quinton on Thursday, March 
28th. Thanks to Steve McSpadden (March 7), Dick Vaught and 
Diana Duncan (March 14), and Becky Long and Dared Price 
(March 21) for all doing a fantastic job spreading the good 
news about WNH and the Campaign. 

CURRENT

Construction Update
We have some hard hats on hand, if any of you would like to view the progress; just call our office to make an appointment. Here 

are some recent updates from Les McDarty, Director of Plant Operations.

     Central Supply Warehouse – Roofing is currently in process of installation along with interior electrical 
wiring and plumbing lines.  Central Supply project completion is scheduled for 21-June. 

     Operating Room Exterior Walls – Crews are working to lift the forms in support of the additional height of 
concrete walls.  Concrete pour is scheduled for Monday 25-March.  

     Temporary Operating Recovery(PACU) Room – Construction renovation is completed and be ready for 
occupancy utilization on Tuesday 26-March.
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DEADLINE FOR CASH GIFTS: May 1
DEADLINE FOR ESTATE GIFTS 

against the anonymous 
Legacy Challenge Gift: June 2019

W

Capital Gifts

Estate Gifts $595,000 Goal: $1 Million

65% of Goal
(11% increase)

Major Gift SWAT Team:

Gifts Pending           Secured

Corporate Challenge:
A local bank has pledged $25,000 
over 5 years and their employees 
will be pledging individually 
as well. Stay tuned for a press 
release with a photo and the 
total raised. Coca-Cola has also 
pledged  toward the Campaign!

Snyder Foundation Task Force:
                    New Prospects Identified

Wall of Honor/ Employees:
Diana Duncan sent out a letter to 
retired WNH employees on March 
19th. 

Campaign Celebration Event:
Scheduled for June 2nd, 2-4pm at 
Island Park. Larry Hatteberg will 
be there, and we hope you will 
too! More details TBD. 

  1  3
Heritage Society:
An anonymous donor pledged 
$60,000 towards the $1 Million 
Legacy Challenge Gift. Please 
also welcome Jenny Herlocker 
as the newest committee 
member. 
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